
Request for Bids 

For 

Sale of Property 

 

 The City of Cisco, Texas, is soliciting bids for the sale of a tract of land 

belonging to the City of Cisco, Texas, known as 403 W. 17th Street.  403 W. 17th 

Street consists of  the east 40’ of Lot 3 and all of Lot 4, Block 11 of the Rosewell 

Addition.  The City Council has established a minimum bid of $750.00.  All 

property sold by the City of Cisco will be subject to a deed restriction disallowing 

any mobile home over ten years old to be placed on the property for a period of ten 

years. This is to be a SEALED BID for the sale of said property. 

 All bids shall be submitted in a sealed envelope marked “403 W. 17th St. 

Bids” prior to Friday, June 9, 2017.  Bids should be mailed to the City of Cisco, 

P.O. Box 110, Cisco, Texas 76437, or 500 Conrad Hilton Blvd.  Bids will be 

opened by the Mayor at the City Council Meeting at 6:00 PM on Monday, June 12, 

2017, in the City Council Chambers at 506 Conrad Hilton Blvd.  The City Council 

reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids, and/or waive any bid 

formalities. 

 Information regarding this request for bids is available by contacting City 

Hall at 254-442-2111. 

 

        Tammy Osborne 

        City Secretary 

        City of Cisco 


